Meeting Notice

The Civil Service Commission of the
Borough of Honesdale will conduct an
in-person public meeting on December
6, 2022, at 1 PM in Borough Hall, 958
Main Street, Honesdale. The purpose
of the meeting 1is to discuss
promotional examinations and any
other matters coming before the
Commission.  Any person with a
disability  requiring a = special
accommodation to attend the meeting
should notify Judith Poltanis at 570-
253-0731 as early as possible prior to
the meeting. Every effort to provide a
reasonable accommodation will be
made.  —Judith Poltanis, Borough
Secretary.



